Libbie, Granite and Westview Avenues Civic Association
April 29, 2016

Purpose: letter for Special Use Permit of 504 Libbie Avenue

The Libbie, Granite and Westview Avenues Neighborhood Association has no comment
or concern for the proposed change and special use permit as currently written at 504
Libbie Avenue. The neighborhood has been told and assumes the building will continue
to be used for business and professional office space with traditional day time office hours
and limited traffic flow.

If any material change is made to the proposed special use permit, the letter of support
is rescinded and the project will be reconsidered by the neighborhood.

Any questions for the Libbie, Granite, Westview Avenues Neighborhood Association can
be directed to Barrett Clark at Barretteclark@gmail.com or 804-241-4734.

Barrett Clark
President of the Libbie, Granite, Westview Avenues Neighborhood Association



